June 2018
Happy Scrappers
There will be no meeting in July. Guild luncheon is on our normal
saturday. Next meeting will be in August.
1. Linda Johnson & JoAnn are heading up the auction quilt for us.
ALL MEMBERS MUST make blocks and get to JoAnn. I'm
going to try to explain what you need to do. For clarification, go
to the May show and tell for written directions and examples.
ARKANSAS Crossroad quilt for auction is the header to look for.
A. Eight, four patches made with 2 2 squares. All 4 fabrics
should be different within the 4 patch.
B. Sixteen 2 '2 inch squares. No more than 2 duplicate
squares.
So each person is responsible for 8 four patches and 16, 2 72
squares. Very simple. I clarified the 4 patch with Linda J.
These are due at the August meeting.

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard



